603 S. Carolina Ave. S.E. Washington, D.C. 20003 November 16, 1977

Dear Jose,

It was good to see you a couple of weeks ago. As always, I also

enjoyed exchaging philosophical views.

I just read your article, "Fictions, Universals, and Abstract Entities." I enjoyed it very much. As you probably would gather I agree with a very great deal of it. It particularly stood out for me as a same, clear piece, avoiding many of the pitfalls I find in most discussions of these things.

I am working hard (too hard for a sabbatical year), as is Connie. We look forward to the holidays already to get a chance to rest and be together more. Moving to Washidgton doesn't automatically insure that we have much time together.

I hear that the B.M. faculty is quite depressed by all the goings on. I trust that you manage to keep your sanity by staying clear.

Please give my best to Priscilla. With warm wishes,

Yours,

Dicharl